Strathmore Cricket Club: Non-alcoholic bar for young people
Background Information
Strathmore Cricket Club is a community run sports club based in Forfar, which provides a range of cricket and social opportunities to its members. The Club is open and inclusive, with members from the age of five upwards.
In addition to its sporting ambitions, the Club has a strong commitment to the community of Forfar and to seeing its facilities used for wider community benefit.
The Non-alcoholic bar initiative is one of a number of projects that the club is involved with, which have broader social goals. These include:
· A community café 
· Family learning programmes
· Walking sports
· Charitable fund-raising, in partnership with a range of organisations
· Supporting youth leadership initiatives in schools
· Supporting successful transition from primary to secondary school
About the Project
The Non-alcoholic bar is a youth work initiative, intended to expand the range of opportunities that Forfar young people have to participate in social, recreational and educational activities in a safe environment.
It is funded through Angus Council’s Power of Youth Participatory Budgeting Initiative. Some of the funding for the Power of Youth comes from the Angus Drug and Alcohol Partnership and is intended to have a preventative impact in relation to young people’s use and misuse of drugs and alcohol.
The Power of Youth funding is intended to allow the Non-alcoholic bar proposition to be tested in practice and provide an opportunity to develop a viable model for continuing the project beyond its initial funding period. Because of this, evaluation and evidence gathering will be an important element of the Project’s work.
Initially, the Project will operate on one evening per week in Strathmore CC’s facilities at Lochside Park in Forfar. If resources can be secured, there is scope for future expansion.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Project will be managed by the Cricket Club and supported by Angus Council’s Communities Team.
It will employ two youth workers. They will be managed by a member of the Cricket Club’s Management Committee and receive training and professional learning support delivered in association with Angus Council Communities.
While staff are being employed to run the Project, our commitment is to engage and involve young people in design and delivery as much as possible. Before the Project even opens, we will have engaged with young people in Forfar and worked with them to name/brand the project, develop marketing materials, identify the equipment required and many other things.
This process of involving young people will continue through-out the Project; it will be delivered with and not to young people.
